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Mr. Fred Johnson

Connecticut Department of
Environmental Protection

122 Washington Street
Hartford, CT 06115

Dear Mr. Johnson:

As requested by Mr. Nosenzo of the AVCO Lycoming
Division located in Stratford, Connecticut, I am forwarding
a copy of our third quarter/second year ground-water moni
toring report.

For your information we are in the process of preparing
a work plan that, if implemented, should assist the AVCO
Lycoming Division in meeting the requirements of 40 CFR 264
Subpart F.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Very truly ̂ ours,

LEGGETTE, BRASHEARS & GRAHAM, INC.

John Naso, Jr.
Senior Hydrogeologist
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